
Bureau of Detectives – Arson Section 
     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Arson 

017th District (Albany Park) 
 
About the crime: 
 
Two garbage receptacle fires occurred on Beat 1723. Person unknown appear to 
have ignited available materials inside the receptacles with an open flame. On one 
occasion the fire communicated to a coach house and caused severe injury to a 4 
year old male resident. 
 
 
Incident times and locations 
 

• 4322 N. Drake on 17-May-2015 at 0242 hours 

• 4316 N. Drake on 17-May-2015 at 0240 hours 
 
 
What you can do:  
 

• Be aware of suspicious activity in your area, particularly in alleys. 
• Call 911 to report suspicious activity or persons. 
• If video surveillance of an incident is available, make a copy readily 

available to investigating detectives.  
 
 

If you have any information, please contact the 
Bureau of Detectives – Arson Section (312) 746-7618 

 
Reference: HY263501 & HY263570 

Alert # P15-N-119 

May 18, 2015  


